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Statement on COVID-19 for Licensees 

 
With coronavirus disease COVID-19 now active in Ohio, it is important for medical professionals 
to have the latest information. 
 
For specific information for healthcare professionals, please visit the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention’s webpage for healthcare professionals. For Ohio-specific information, 
visit the Ohio Department of Health and for international information, visit the World Health 
Organization’s webpage regarding coronavirus disease.  
 
Healthcare professionals are encouraged to take every day preventative actions to stay healthy: 
 

• Avoid touching eyes, nose and mouth 

• Stay home when sick 

• Wash hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds 

• Cover coughs or sneezes with a tissue and then dispose of the tissue 

• Clean and disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces  

• Follow public health advice regarding social distancing measures 
 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/hcp/index.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/hcp/index.html
https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/covid-19/
https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019
https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019

